
From:
To: SADEP
Cc:
Subject: RE: The Sheringham Shoal and Dudgeon Extensions Offshore Windfarm Order - Update on behalf of National Gas Transmission Plc at

Deadline 8
Date: 04 August 2023 10:38:56

Dear Sirs,
 
Further to the email below, please accept this email as confirmation of the withdrawal of National Gas Transmission’s
objection to The Sheringham Shoal and Dudgeon Extensions Offshore Windfarm Order.
 
We would be grateful for acknowledgement of receipt of this email.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP
 

BRYAN CAVE LEIGHTON PAISNER LLP
Governor’s House, 5 Laurence Pountney Hill, London EC4R 0BR, United Kingdom

       

         
 
From: Tom White 
Sent: 14 July 2023 16:44
To: 'sadep@planninginspectorate.gov.uk' <sadep@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Cc: 

Subject: The Sheringham Shoal and Dudgeon Extensions Offshore Windfarm Order - Update on behalf of National Gas
Transmission Plc at Deadline 8
 
Dear Sirs,
 
We act on behalf of National Gas Transmission Plc (“NGT”) in relation to the application for The Sheringham Shoal and
Dudgeon Extensions Offshore Windfarm Order (the “Application”).
 
We write to provide an update on behalf of NGT for the purposes of Deadline 8 of the Examination.
 
NGT has previously submitted both a Relevant Representation [RR-059] and a Written Representation [REP1-125 / REP1-
126] in this matter.
 
With reference to the agreed status update set out on page 12 of “The Applicant’s Statutory Undertakers Position Statement
(Revision D)” submitted for Deadline 7, we note that commercial terms between the Applicant and NGT have now been
agreed but not yet fully formalised.  The process for formalising those terms will take place in the coming weeks, following
which NGT would intend to write to the Examining Authority and/or the Secretary of State in order to provide a further
update and to withdraw its existing objection to the Application.
 
However, and for the avoidance of doubt, NGT must continue to maintain its objection to the Application until that further
update is provided.
 
NGT would be pleased to provide the Examining Authority with any further information required in the intervening period.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP

BRYAN CAVE LEIGHTON PAISNER LLP
Governor’s House, 5 Laurence Pountney Hill, London EC4R 0BR, United Kingdom

   

         
 

Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP 

Governor’s House, 5 Laurence Pountney Hill, London EC4R 0BR, UK
DX 92 London/Chancery Lane 
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